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Theresa Utton-Jerman

From: Trisha Paradis <trisha.sfc@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 10, 2020 11:57 AM

To: Theresa Utton-Jerman

Subject: Vermonters Feeding Vermonters initiative

Dear House Appropriations Committee, 
 

I am writing to express my support for new state funding in the amount of $500,000 for the Vermont Foodbank 
to scale up their Vermonters Feeding Vermonters initiative. Unfortunately, I am unable to attend the public 
hearing in person, but wanted to submit a written statement. 
 

This initiative is important to me because I believe that all people regardless of socioeconomic status should 
have access to fresh, nutritious foods. Unfortunately, we live in a society where it has become cheaper to buy 
heavily processed prepackaged foods than it is healthy nutritious foods. Not only does this impact health, it has 
an unfortunate impact to farmers being able to sell their product. Granting this support to the Vermont 
Foodbank will assure all Vermonters who are challenged with food insecurity have access fresh fruits and 
vegetables. Additionally, the other benefit is that it will help Vermont Farmers provide for their families and be 
able to remain living in this beautiful state. Let's help Vermonters feed Vermonters. 
 

Thank you for the opportunity to support such an important initiative.  
 

Warmly, 
Trish 

 

--  

 

Trisha Paradis, 

Executive Director 
Springfield Family Center 
365 Summer Street 
Springfield, VT 05156 
Phone: (802) 885-3646 
Fax: (802) 885-7245 
Website: https://springfieldfamilycenter.com 

 

Like us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/SpringfieldFamilyCenter/ 

 

*This message is intended for the use of the person to whom it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and protected from 
disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient, your use of this message for any purpose is strictly prohibited. If you have received this 
communication in error, please delete the message and notify the sender so that we may correct our records.* 


